
Tuesday, April 7, 2020

To our valued community, we understand that there is a great deal of uncertainty right now with 
everything surrounding COVID-19 and how it affects businesses and people in our communities.
 
At this time, our storefronts still remain temporarily closed for Oakville, Hamilton and Cambridge 
as we continue to set in place ways to continue providing the services that Greenhorizons is 
known for and you’ve come to rely on. Please stay tuned for updates as the situation evolves.
 
At Greenhorizons and BigYellowBag®, our purpose is to help our customers create greenspace 
that they can enjoy, that supports infrastructure & housing development and is also useful in 
home-grown food. All of which seems particularly important today.
 
We typically start harvesting sod the end of April and guarantee to be going by May 1st. At this 
point we continue to maintain and prepare our sod crop for harvesting and will monitor the 
situation daily to determine a reasonable start date to harvest and have sod available.
 
We know you’re relying on us, so we are glad to be resuming deliveries of BigYellowBag orders. 
If you have placed an order, you will be notified the day before your rescheduled delivery date.
 
You may continue to order safely online or over the phone at 1-855-424-4224.
 
We thank you for your continued support during these challenging times and we look forward 
to welcoming you back once we are safely able to do so.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at: 1-855-424-4224.

Stay Well,

 
Steve Schiedel
President, Greenhorizons Sod Farms

https://bigyellowbag.com

